
A reminder that Year 1 and Year 2 will be  
performing their Christmas play on Monday at 
2pm in school. Year 3, 4, 5, and 6 will be  
performing their play in church on Tuesday at 
7pm. Everyone is invited and their will be a 
Fairtrade stall afterwards. 
 
We raised £1300 last week from our Christmas 
Fair, thank you to everyone who came and  
supported us. 

We had a lovely day in school today with Christmas 
dinner and Christmas Jumper day! 
 
Thank you to Mrs France, her team and our Midday staff for 
providing a lovely festive lunch for our children and to Mrs 
Oldham and her mum who helped make a lovely lunch for our 
staff. Everybody had a lovely day.  
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“Let all that you do be done in love” 

1 Corinthians 16:14 

Celebrations & Achievements 
This weeks celebrations and  
achievements include:   
 
Idris from Year 1 who received a Healthy Life  
certificate for making good food choices and 
Henry from Year 5 who achieved his Stanley 6 
award in swimming. 
 
We also had lots of children who received their 
Book Bingo certificate from Mrs Mather, Lydia 
from Year 3, Alesha, Junaid and Janar from 
Year 4 and Henry from Year 5.  
 
Please remember to join us for our ‘Celebration 
Assembly’ every Friday morning at 9am.  
Children can bring in any awards they have been 
given outside of school like swimming   
certificates or sports medals.  
 
You can see the Learning Hero awards given out, 
sing happy birthday to those who are  
celebrating that week and more!  
 
We hope to see you there! 

BIRTHDAYS 
These are the members of our St George’s family who celebrated a 
birthday with us this week: 
 
Aleena from Nursery, Sulaiman from Reception and Freddie from Year 2. 

 
Many happy returns!  
 
We hope you have a lovely weekend 
celebrating with your friends and 
family! 

LEARNING HERO 

Learning Hero  
certificates were awarded to 
these children for the excellent  
learning behaviours, attitudes and  
values they showed this week: 
 
Year 6 - Emad 
Year 5 – Max 
Year 4 - Sumayyah 
Year 3 - Hafsa 
Year 2 - Clare 
Year 1 - Nyla 
Reception - All of Reception for their 
       beautiful Christmas  

  performance 

Dear God, 
Thank you for people who are there to help us. 
Please help us never to feel like we have to manage all alone. 
Please help us always to ask for help when we need it. 
Please help us to be aware of the needs of others 
And to offer help in whatever form that may take              
 
Amen 

Love  Compassion  Friendship  Thankfulness  Forgiveness Truthfulness  Hope 

A link to events happening around Tameside over  
Christmas. https://www.intameside.co.uk/whats-on 
 
Please have a look at our Parent’s page on our St George’s 
website where you can find a parent’s guide to screen  
addiction from the National Online Safety Team and a 
guide to receiving support if you are feeling anxious or low 
over the Christmas period.   
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